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SPRING MEETING

The regular spring meeting of the Palmyra
Historical Society will be held at 1:00
P.M. on Saturday April Z'f 1982 at the
Palmyra Village Hall. Plans for the annual
meeting of the Southeastern Region of the
State Historical Society will be held in
Palmyra on September 11 and we should have
tentative plans made by April 17. This
means that we will need support from the
general membership. It is an opportunity
for us to put our best foot forward and
let people know what we have accomplished.

We will also be planning our summer rest-
oration work. We must complete at least
two rooms this summer and also complete
considerable outdoor renovation. Elbow
grease is at a premium, so come and offer
yours. No amount of help is too small or
too great. The job is just too big for a
half dozen persons.

MEMBERSHIP DUES

Now is the time to renew your membership.
Yearly dues are $5.00 for individuals and
$8.00 per cpuple. We notice that many
charter members have not kept up their
yearly dues. This is probably an oversight
since a charter membership indicates a
great interest in the heritage of Palmyra
and an intention of continuous membership.

ENCLOSED IS $

RENEWED MEMBERSHIP ($5 / SINGLE ;

DONATION TO BE USED FOR

APPLIED AS FOLLOWS:

$8 / COUPLE)
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Please use the form below and be active in
1982.

HOW CAN I HELP THE SOCIETY?

Among our members, I am sure that we have
some who have asked this question and have
yvet to find the answer. 1In fact there are
many answer, depending upon the person who
asks the question. There is always much
work to be done in the restoration of the
CARLIN HOUSE. We have just barely made a
dent in that project. Right along with

the need for working hands comes that
always embarrassing need for paint remover,
brushes, paint, wallpaper and hundreds of
other supplies that only money can buy.
Even though we have had a number of very
generous donations, we have just scratched
the surface. We are competing with many
worthy projects in this small community,
but we ask you not to forget the preserva-
tion of our heritage even though the Histor-
ical Society is just a small group. We can
also use information and memories of the
past to aid us in our efforts to preserve
past history. These are just a few of the
answers. 1 am sure you can come up with
more. Remember every cent you donate goes
directly into our projects as we have no
paid staff to drain off the money. This

is truly a shared project of people in

a small town trying to preserve some of
their past for their descendants.

NEW MEMBERSHIP (Same)

NAME

Please send to Mrs. Dorothy Johnson

Palmyra, WI

ADDRESS

53156

THANKS




